
Nebraska Board of Public Accountancy Introduces New Licensing Platform: Certemy 

The Nebraska Board of Public Accountancy is excited to announce the launch of our new 
online licensing platform, Certemy. This innovative system is designed to streamline the 
application, renewal, and compliance processes for CPAs across the state, oƯering a more 
user-friendly and eƯicient experience. 

With Certemy, licensees will benefit from a fully digital system that provides real-time 
tracking of application statuses, automatic reminders for renewal deadlines, and an intuitive 
dashboard for managing credentials. This transition marks a significant step forward in 
modernizing our licensing processes, reducing administrative burdens, and ensuring 
compliance with regulatory requirements. 

Key Features of Certemy: 

 Online License Applications & Renewals: Easily submit and renew your CPA license 
through a secure, digital platform. 

 Automated Notifications: Stay informed with alerts for upcoming deadlines and 
renewal periods. 

 Real-Time Application Tracking: Monitor the progress of your application or renewal 
with live updates. 

 Centralized Document Management: Upload and store necessary documents in 
one convenient location. 

 CPE Tracking Capability: Keep track of Continuing Professional Education (CPE) 
credits and ensure compliance with state requirements. (COMING SOON) 

The Board encourages all licensees to familiarize themselves with Certemy ahead of their 
next renewal period. Training materials, including user guides and FAQs, are available on our 
website to help you navigate the new system. Additionally, our staƯ is ready to assist with 
any questions you may have during this transition. 

We are confident that Certemy will enhance the licensing experience for all Nebraska CPAs, 
ensuring a smoother, more eƯicient process for maintaining compliance. Thank you for your 
cooperation as we embrace this new technology to better serve you. 

 


